
Good news for clients and the community 
By becoming one organisation we’ve brought all our 
staff, knowledge and resources together. 

This means current clients, future clients and the 
community will begin to benefit from:

• More service availability - We’re working to 
make sure more people can use Windana and 
TaskForce’s existing services 

• Better wraparound care - Clients will have more 
access to the diverse services we offer as part of 
their journey

• Improved quality - We’re becoming more 
efficient behind the scenes - allowing us to focus 
more on the services we deliver to clients

• New services - We’re now also better positioned 
to work on offering more services, in more 
places, across Victoria.

Windana and TaskForce 
have merged.
Information for clients about our single organisation, 
and how together we can provide more services to more 
people, now and into the future.

Services will continue running smoothly 
for our clients
Since we merged, all of Windana and TaskForce’s 
services are continuing at the same locations. The 
same people are also still delivering services to you. 

For the time being, we’re also keeping both of our 
organisations’ separate names, websites, phone 
numbers and social media accounts. However, we’ve 
made a change to the TaskForce logo to show that 
TaskForce is now a part of Windana.

For more information about Windana and TaskForce 
as a merged organisation, visit either of our websites. 

We thank our clients and the community for the 
support and encouragement we have received as we 
embark on this new era as a single organisation.

“We’re delighted to share that Windana and 
TaskForce merged on Monday 20 November 2023. 
As a single organisation, we will work to provide 
more life-changing services to more people - with 
clients and communities at the heart of all we do.”
Andrea McLeod, Windana and TaskForce CEO 
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www.windana.org.au
03 9529 7955
feedback@windana.org.au

www.taskforce.org.au
03 9532 0811
enquiries@taskforce.org.au

For 24-hour drug and alcohol support call 
DirectLine on 1800 888 236, or for 24-hour family 
violence support call Safe Steps on 1800 015 188.

A note on client information
As a merged organisation, from 20 November all 
client information will be held by Windana. We 
will continue to manage client information in 
line with the relevant laws, legislation and best 
practice.
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